
From:                              Mary Loughran 
Sent:                               08 November 2017 11:40
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          NPF
 

I would like to add my voice to have Drogheda recognised in the plan
for the next 20 years. We as a town have been overlooked, ignored,
snubbed, we are treated by Government and Louth county council as
if we are invisible! Why is this!? I'm angry to say the very least this
town has a fantastic community spirit and we as the protectors of our
town insist at the very least we are included in the new "Our Plan" we
are truly deserving of it and will not put up with this form of bullying
because by ignoring us you are indeed trying to bully us to into being
quiet! We have a voice and demand to be heard! 
Mary loughran

Mary Loughran


